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Dear Chair Dembrow,

I strongly urge you to oppose the Cap and Trade bill, for it's effects not only on the farming and rural communities,
but for its minuscule effects on climate change, and the creation of a state bureaucracy which will eat up money,
time and cause red tape for your constituents, and for residents throughout the state. Increased fuel and heat prices
will affect our poor, our agriculturalists and will hit every Oregonian in the pocketbook, which is already heavily
taxed as it is.

Something must be done about climate change, we all acknowledge that. But this bill is not the answer, and
especially passing it through in the short session is not nearly enough time to consider all of its consequences.

Thank you for your time, and I hope you will oppose this bill.

Sincerely,

Tyler Pike
4952 Turquoise Ave SE Apt 202J
Salem, OR 97317
pike0000@Yahoo.com
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